
 

Science 

We have started our new Science topic – Evolution. The children have 
enjoyed the first few lessons on this fascinating topic. They have created 
their own creatures and thought about how their features have adapted 
to suit the environment they leave in. 

Sats Week 

The children have copied well with the testing this week and have really 
tried their best to complete the tests under timed conditions. They have 
gone well but we are certainly all pleased that they are over! 

History 

On Monday we began looking at the Viking attacks and invasions and 
the children chose their own topic that they will be researching. 
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